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term holiday

Last day of term — Thurs 21st Dec

Dates for your diary
Q@ Wed 19-Fri 21 July—Year 6 to Camp
Mon 24th July—Leavers' Assembly at
UON

Tues 25th July—last day of term
W Wed 6th September—Pupils return to
school for autumn term
{}% Mon 30th Oct—Fri 3rd November—half @

Head Teacher
Mr G Lobb

Vancouver Drive
Winshill
DE15 OEZ
Phone: 247455
www. towerview.staffs.
sch.uk

Dear Parents

Welcome to the last newsletter of
the year!

I would first of all like to say thank you to
you all for making me feel so welcome
through this year. Tower View is a special
place that very quickly gets underneath
your skin and feels very quickly like home.
I look forward to the future working with
you and your children,

Sadly, we are saying goodbye to 4 members
of staff at the end of this school year.
With the children, we have already said

goodbye to Miss Williams and Mrs Hakes.

We will be saying a full goodbye
to Miss Neville and Mrs Hancox over the
next few days. All 4 will be missed greatly

- whether they have been with us for 1 year

or over 20. I am sure you will all join with
me to wish them good luck in their next

steps - whether this is in the next steps of
their careers into new schools or as they
wind down into well-deserved retirement.

I will send a letter on the first two INSET
days in September with anything parents
heed to know for the new school year.
Wishing you all a restful, peaceful and
(hopefully) sunny summer holiday.

Best wishes.

Graham Lobb

Don't Forget

School hours change
in September—new
hours will be 8.50am
until 3.20pm every
day including Fridays.
Gates will open at
8.40am.

20th July 2023

For details of our
uniform Eolicy please
see the school
website.

Reception News

Our Reception

pupils have had
great fun during
their 'Under the
Sea' topic, with

lots of lovely
things including

making great

Please note that
from September
school dinner will
cost £2.83 per day.
Please see attached
for our new menu
from September.

craft jellyfish

and cooking up
some Mermaid
Toast!
Summer Fun Day
All of Key Stage One
had a fantastic time at |
our Summer Fun Day
today. Many thanks to
the PTFA for their
support and the
teaching staff for all
their hard work with
the pools and sand!




